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Thank you, Mr. President.
Cameroon congratulates the delegation of Nigeria on the presentation of its national report and commends its efforts to promote human rights, notably the recent adoption of a national action plan for the promotion and protection of human rights.
In a constructive spirit, my country would like to make the following recommendations:
1. Strengthen its regulatory and institutional framework for combating all forms of discrimination.
2. Intensify its efforts to combat human trafficking, particularly of women and children.
3. Strengthen international cooperation in the fight against terrorism and violent extremism.
We wish the Nigerian delegation full success for its Universal Periodic Review.
Thank you. /-
